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Statement of Support for 
Pittsburgh 

 
As we look forward to our annual conference in the 
vibrant city of Pittsburgh in June, we are heartbroken 
and deeply troubled by the crimes committed at the 
Tree of Life synagogue on October 27, 2018. Our sincere 
sympathies are with the victims, their families, and first 
responders, as well as the larger Jewish community and 
the city of Pittsburgh. To support the physical and 
emotional healing of the community, the NASIG Board 
will donate on behalf of the membership to the 
GoFundMe campaign to benefit the Tree of Life 
congregation (https://www.gofundme.com/tree-of-life-
synagogue-shooting). We also encourage members to 
contribute individually as they see fit.  
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